
Pulpit Announcements 
Second Sunday of Advent 

December 10, 2023 
 

 

• Our charitable tithe this weekend will go to the diocesan Retirement Fund for 

Religious. Although this is a national collection of the US Bishops, the 

collected funds will stay here in our diocese and assist in supporting the retired 

Religious in our own diocese. 

 

• There are no flowers in the sanctuary due to the penitential nature of Advent. 

 

• As a reminder, if you missed the Holy Day of Obligation on December 8, you 

must go to sacramental Confession as soon as possible.  

 

• This Monday evening, December 11, at 7:00 PM, we have our monthly 

Stations of the Cross for those who have left the Faith. All are welcome to 

come and walk the stations for the return of our loved ones. 

 

• During our daily Mass this Wednesday, December 13, we’ll have a Blessing 

of Eyes in honor of Saint Lucy. All are encouraged to come to Mass and 

receive this saintly blessing. 

 

• On Wednesday evening, December 20, at 7:00 PM, the children of the parish 

are hosting our annual Live Nativity. All are invited to come for the Live 

Nativity and stay afterwards for hot chocolate and cookies.   
 


